
Construction is underway along AZ Berman Drive and Stock 
Road in Mitchells Plain, extending from north of Nduli Road to 
Wespoort Drive, for the next phase of the City of Cape Town’s 
MyCiTi bus service. 

This project will bring much-needed quality public transport to 
residents and the construction will create some local job and 
subcontracting business opportunities. 

We now invite you to a public information day to find  
out more about:
• How to register as a jobseeker on the  
 City’s Jobseeker Database 
• How to register for subcontracting opportunities
• The appointment of community liaison officers
• Progress with construction

Date:  Thursday 23 November 2023 
Time:  14:00 – 17:00 
Venue: Lobelia Community Hall, corner of Lobelia and  
  Kreupelhout Streets, Lentegeur

Visit www.myciti.org.za/phase2a 
for more information about Phase 
2A and to sign up for 
project updates.
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